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Notes of Action Monitoring Group 

Meeting 15: 10 November 2010 
At the Admirals Head Little Bealings 

 

Item Note Action 
1. Present  PH, PK, CR, JD, HW  

 
 

2. Apologies  JM  
3. Notes of Meeting 

13   
Agreed as written.  Email comments from Jenny 
Shaw re VH were noted. 

 

4. Actions from 
Meeting 13 

1. PH was still awaiting 50 copies of bus 
timetables from SCC. They would be 
distributed and the locations advertised in the 
BM in due course.  

2. PH has received payment for the DPA 
registration. 

3. The visit to the Army at Wattisham had taken 
place on 2 November.  HW to write notes for 
BM explaining operation of the base etc re 
noise and low flying. 

4. Suffolk ACRE had confirmed use of the funds 
as proposed.  Playford PC’s share (£333) 
was therefore now available to the PC for use 
on sand/grit bins. 

The proposed survey of Lt and Gt Bealings 
residents to ascertain preference for use of 
the funding for security lighting or recycling 
has been complicated by the VH wishing to 
survey VH users.  It was therefore agreed to 
refer the matter back to Lt Bealings PC to 
see if it did want a survey carried out.  PH 
would also raise the matter with Gt Bealings 
PC, which had not expressed a preference 
for either project.   

5. PH has considered the information supplied 
by GB and concluded that cable 
undergrounding and main sewer connection 
would only be possible if those concerned 
paid. 

PH had collated the data and passed it to 
Ofcom, where there was a priority to 
eliminate ‘Not Spots’. 

6. Broadband: Only 12 returns had been 
received to the new survey.  This was 
considered insufficient for further action. 

7. PH has advised Suffolk ACRE that he would 
not be available to speak at the LSP Annual 
Forum on 12 November. 
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8. Correspondence Information from Hintlesham and Chattisworth PC  
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on new electricity pylons and underground cabling 
was noted. 

 
 

9. Development of 
the Action Plan 

See Action Plan 
 

 

10. Any Other 
Business 

JD raised the New Strategic Direction proposed by 
SCC and that this would impact on the way services 
would be delivered.  It was agreed that highways 
cutting could be carried out at parish level, but only if 
funding was provided. 

 

11. Date of Next 
Meeting 

7.15 pm on Wednesday 1 December 2010 in the 
Admirals Head 

CR 

 


